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503.	Ms C King (DA) to ask the Minister of Basic Education:
Whether, with reference to her reply to question 2396 on 19 November 2016, she has received the 2014 draft report from the National Education Evaluation and Development Unit; if not, why not; if so, when will she make rthe report available to the public?									NW560E
Response:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Minister has not received the NEEDU 2014 National Report as it was finalised on 9 March 2017. Internal processes are being followed to ensure that the report reaches the Minister by the end of March 2017. Once the Minister has engaged with the report, it will be posted on the website of the Department of Basic Education.

 

